
From: registrar
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  EB-2021-0011
Date: Thursday, August 12, 2021 9:13:04 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 7:02 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-08-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0011

-- Name --
Larry Harper

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
See attached

-- Attachment --
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Larry & Sheila Harper 

 
 
 
 

August 9, 2021 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
 

RE: Rate Increase – Canadian Niagara Power 
File Number EB-2021-0011 

 
We have recently moved to the Stevensville area and just heard about the request from Canadian Niagara 
Power to increase the electricity distribution rates.  The rate increase is going from $4.50 per month to $5.33 
per month.  We do not agree with this electricity distribution rate increase. We believe this is a huge increase 
and should not be considered.  There are many reasons and the main reason is due to COVID. As Ontario 
and the World has not returned to normal and will not return to normal for some time, I believe it would be 
irresponsible at this time to increase the rates at this time.  This rate increase would cause us undue harm for 
additional expenses which is unfair to us. 
 
Other utility boards have not requested to increase their electricity distribution rates and this should be another 
issue the OEB considers. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Larry & Sheila Harper 
 
 
 




